
Subject: [Korean Air] KE flight update for the UK departure  

  

Dear Travel Trade,  

 

Further to the Korean government's restriction, the below LHR-ICN flights have been suspended. 

 

 Canceled flights from London Heathrow (LHR) to Seoul (ICN) 

 KE0908 - departing on 23, 26, 30 April 2021 & 03 May 2021 

 (KE0907) Normal operation from Seoul to London Heathrow 

 

 

The next available flights for the LHR-ICN (KE908) departing in May and June are as follows. 

 

The below flights are for Korean passport holders only as per the Korean government 

regulation (these flights are being operated for repatriation purposes). 

 

Please ensure to advise your clients about the latest government restriction and to input the 

passport (APIS) information including their nationality in the SI/SR/SK eg. SSR DOCSKEHK1 

P//M12345678/KOR/01JAN10/F/01JAN25/LEE/TEST. 

 

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Korean Air Sales Team 

 


